Dr. Rina Tannenbaum on the Petroleum Research Fund

Professor Rina Tannenbaum currently teaches in the Department of Biomedical Engineering at the University of Alabama at Birmingham. She supplements her career with numerous professional activities, including serving as a proposal reviewer for the American Chemical Society’s Petroleum Research Fund. 

The American Chemical Society is a nonprofit organization dedicated to representing the field of chemistry and all sciences that involve chemistry. The organization also supports research through programs like the Petroleum Research Fund (PRF). The PRF was approved in 1954 and is an endowed fund that supports research related to fossil fuels or petroleum, conducted by nonprofit organizations in the United States and abroad. The primary purpose of the PRF is to support efforts to increase the world’s energy options. Common research topics include aspects of materials science, chemical physics, polymer science, inorganic chemistry, and geochemistry. 

Individuals interested in applying for the Petroleum Research Fund are urged to visit the Society’s website to find out more about the criteria. 
